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DOC18/930905-1 

Glenn Snow 
Director, Transport Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Email: Fadi.Shakir@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Attention: Fadi Shakir 
 
 
Dear Mr Snow, 
 

 
The Northern Road Upgrade – Glenmore Park to Bringelly (SSI 7127 – Modification) – EPA 

Comments 
 
 
I refer to your letter dated 3/12/2018 requesting a EPA comment on the proposed modification to 
The Northern Road Upgrade Project – Glenmore Part to Bringelly SSI 7127. Thank you for the 
opportunity to provide comments on this proposal.   
 
The Environment Protection Authority (EPA) has reviewed the modification report and considers 
that the conditions within the current infrastructure approval adequately address the impacts of the 
proposed modification. The EPA has no further comments on the proposal 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss this, please do not hesitate to contact Mark Jansons 
on 9995 6829.  

 

Regards, 

 
 
 
 
CLAIRE MILES 
Unit Head Transport Infrastructure  
Environment Protection Authority 
 
 

10.12.2018
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